

SEDONA POLICE DEPARTMENT



100 Roadrunner Drive, Sedona, AZ 86336

October 5, 2016

Joann Kendrick Keep Sedona Beautiful 120 Highland Dr. North Sedona, AZ 86351

Dear Mrs. Kendrick,

Sedona's National Night Out event held on Saturday, August 6th, at the Posse Grounds Park was once again successful. Much of the credit for that success goes to the agencies, organizations and businesses that participated in the program.

The Sedona Police Department, Police Volunteers and I very much appreciate having Keep Sedona Beautiful contribute to this year's event and hope you will plan to join us again next year.

Thanks again for being part of the 2016 event.

Sincerely,

Ron Wheeler

Interim Chief of Police

"COMMUNITY FOCUSED - PURPOSE DRIVEN"

Phone: 928.282.3100

Fax: 928.204.7808

www.SedonaAZ.gov